The Rockbridge County Electoral Board met on the above date at 10:00 am the Rockbridge County Board of Supervisors' Room. Present at the meeting were Harry Stone, Richard Hasey, Whitney Huffman, and General Registrar Sheila Hall.

The Board discussed training opportunities now available for electoral board members.

The Board discussed rules for primaries since there is a primary on June 8, 2021 including that a voter must only cast one ballot so they will have to pick between the Democrat gubernatorial candidates or the Republican House of Delegate candidates.

Sheila Hall reported that the budget was approved for 21-22 with a slight adjustment.

Sheila also reported that only the IPad poll book vendor has been certified as of right now.

The Board discussed having the chiefs of the Effinger and Collierstown precincts visit the new locations at Palmer Community Center and the Rockbridge County School Board office before the June primary to review the layout.

Sheila reported that candidates for the November 2021 election have been turning in their paperwork.

L&A testing will be held on April 20, 2021 at 11:00 am in the Board of Supervisor's Room.

Next meeting Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 11:00 am.

Meeting adjourned at 11:10 am.

Harry Stóne, Chairman

Richard Hasey Vice Chairman

Whitney Huffman, Secretary

4/20/2021